
 

 

 
 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
COUNTY OF VENTURA 
1203 Flynn Road, Suite 220 

Camarillo, California 93012 

SUPERVISOR KELLY LONG 

THIRD DISTRICT (805) 654-2276 

FAX (805) 654-2226 

INTERNAL MAIL: L#1880 

EMAIL: Kelly.Long@Ventura.org 

 
MEMBERS OF THE BOARD 

STEVE BENNETT 

LINDA PARKS 

KELLY LONG 

BOB HUBER 

JOHN C. ZARAGOZA 
 
 
 

November 10, 2020 

 
Board of Supervisors 
County of Ventura 
800 S. Victoria Ave 
Ventura, CA 93009 
 
Subject:  Recommendation to Appoint Rachel Champagne to the Children and Families 

First Commission of Ventura County for a Term Ending June 1, 2022 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Recommendation to appoint Rachel Champagne as the new representative on the Children and 
Families First Commission of Ventura County, recommended by the Local Planning Council in 
accordance with Section 2(c) of the Ordinance 4347. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
The Children and Families First Commission of Ventura County, referred to as "First 5 Ventura 
County," is established by Ordinance 4347 for the purposes of administering the Proposition 10 
tobacco tax funds. These funds are administered by a nine-member commission with an annual 
operating budget of approximately $6 million. 
 
The Commission makes direct allocations of funds to organizations and agencies throughout 
Ventura County to support programs and services for young children, prenatal to five, and their 
families. 
 
The ordinance specifies that one member of the Commission shall be recommended by the Local 
Planning Council (LPC) for a term of three years or during their incumbency, whichever is less.  
Ms. Champagne’s current term date is June 1, 2022. 
 
Please join me in approving the recommendation to appoint Rachel Champagne to the First 5 
Ventura County Commission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kelly Long 
Supervisor, Third District 


